
 
  

 
 
 
 

Lecture announcement

Image-based Systems Biology

 09/12/2018 

 

 
 

This winter term, Prof. Figge will give a lecture on Image-based Systems Biology. Further
information can be found under teaching by following the link:

http://www.leibniz-hki.de/en/lecture-details.html?teaching=71
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